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Ms. Ann Cole, Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

RE: Cancellation of Telecommunications Certificates 

Ms. Cole: Please accept this letter as a request to cancel four 
telecommunications certificates currently held by the City of Tallahassee (City). 
Since the City provides no telecommunications services, and in view of the recent 
substantial increase in regulatory assessment fees, we have determined to cancel 
the following certificates: 

TJ037-07-0-R (Interexchange service) 
TS186-07-0-R (Shared-Tenant Service Provider) 
TX153-07-0-R (Competitive Local Exchange Carrier service) 
TA049-07-0-R (Alternative Access Vendor service) 

Please let me know if you need additional information from me related to this 
request. 

Sincerely, I c> c / 

Gary S. Brinkworth, P.E. 
Manager, Electric Utility Strategic Planning 
City of Tallahassee 
400 E. Van Buren St. 
Tallahassee, FL 32301 
850/891.3066 
gar\/. brin kworth@taIqov.com 


